
NEW JERSEY HIGHER EDUCATION STUDENT ASSISTANCE AUTHORITY (HESAA) 
REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS 

FOR ABILA MIP DATABASE, INSTALL, SETUP, CONFIGURATION AND TRAINING 
 
 
The New Jersey Higher Education Student Assistance Authority's ("HESAA" or "Authority") Accounting 
Department currently uses the Abila MIP Fund Accounting System.  We are seeking to add an additional 
Abila MIP database to our existing accounting system (to support an additional business), have the data 
base installed, setup, and configured and thereafter receive training on the system.   
 
HESAA is seeking quotes on the following products/services: 
 

 Purchase of the Abila MIP Database 

 Maintenance and Support for the Abila MIP Database 

 Installation, setup, and configuration of 1 Abila MIP Database 

 8 hours of web based MIP training for 6-10 people 

 Monthly service contract for the Abila MIP Fund Accounting 
 
All quotes must be received by 4:00 pm on Tuesday November 27, 2018, and should include a completed 
consolidated Delegated Purchasing Authority (DPA) Form Packet.    
 
 
 

Submit quotes to: 
Heidi Hunt 

hhunt@hesaa.org 
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